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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Forest School 

The children had a lovely time exploring the environment in their forest school sessions 

this week. 

   

National Cerebral Palsy Awareness Month 

Thank you for supporting National Cerebral Palsy Awareness Month by encouraging the 

children to wear something green or to bring something green in. The children have 

watched videos and taken part in discussions to raise awareness. 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 8th April Last day of Term 

Monday 11th – Friday 22nd April Spring Holiday 

Monday 9th May  National Childhood Measurement Programme 2021/22 

for Reception children– visit to the school 

 
 
 


